
October 22nd, 1931

Mr. William Randolph Hearst, 
La Cueata 3noantada,
San Simeon, California

Dear Mr. Hearst:
This may be of use in the New York 

warehouse "inaeoticiding." Some bright soul at 
Stringers suggested using the big moving van tops 
as gas chambers - which works perfectly and cheaply.

The drawings for the new Pool statuary 
have been mailed you.

Yours very truly.

JM-M




